
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

Covid 19 immunisation during this Autumn/Winter campaign 2024 
 

The Autumn/Winter immunisation campaign 2024 concludes in the next few weeks. If your 
child is eligible due to their medical history (see below), they may have an increased risk of 
complications if they acquire Covid 19 disease. 
 
Immunisation offers your child the greatest protection against Covid 19 as we move into win-
ter. 
Risk groups include those with neurodisability and severe/profound learning disabilities. 
 
Over the next few weeks, we are holding immunisation clinics for Covid 19 at Birmingham 
Children’s Hospital.  
 
To book an appointment please contact the bookings team either via email at BSOLVaccina-
tionBooking@uhb.nhs.uk or via telephone on 0121 371 8445 
 
If you have any questions or require more information, please contact the bookings team who 
will be happy to assist. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
 
Fiona Etheridge RGN RSCN 
Senior Nurse 
BSOL vaccination programme 
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